



Physical Education Newsletter Spring 2020

Welcome

Welcome to our Spring term newsletter. We understand this is a challenging and somewhat unusual situation that we find ourselves in. As we are unsure of when we shall be returning to normal if you would like to share any activities with us during this time then please email the school directly and we can share the news on our Summer term PE newsletter.

There has been lots to celebrate in our assemblies which are held on a Friday afternoon when we are able to share the achievements of pupils.

Sapphire, Turquoise and Indigo class have learnt to use a range of apparatus in gymnastics. In dance Year 2 were passengers on the Titanic and learnt different dances that took place on the iconic ship.

Amber, Primrose and Sunshine have learnt gymnastic skills putting a sequence of movements together and performed dances linked to the space topic.

Cherry, Crimson and Magenta worked with Top Corner Coaching in gymnastics putting together movements and using equipment safely. Reception have also enjoyed Ready, Steady, Go using all the apparatus for gross and fine motor skills.

We wish you all a safe and happy impromptu break and look forward to seeing you all very soon.



Summer Term 2020

We very much hope that schools will reopen during the summer term and have the following activities and events planned:

After school clubs: Fit2Dance, Multisports, Girls Football, Boys Football and Tennis.

Leamington North Cluster Yr2 Football tournament is due to be held at Telford Infant School.

Sports Day for KS1 and Reception.

Leamington North Cluster Sport festival being held at Milverton Primary School.

Celebration assemblies will take place on a Friday afternoon.





Swimming

Well done to the following for receiving certificates, medals and badges for their achievements in swimming.

Reception Alistair, Ella and Orla.

Year 1 Ethan, Spencer, Freya, Mabel, Daisy, Harriet, Louie, Thomas, Matilda, Pheobe and Grace.

Year 2 Timur, Erin, Sophia and Premveer.

Gymnastics

Congratulations for achieving your individual certificates for beam, bar and floor work.

Reception Eliza, Lily, Henry and Isabella.

Year 1 Lois, Freya, Florence and Parker.

Year 2 Tabitha, Osheen, Emmy, Annabel H, Rhiannon, Molly and Alexia.





Football

Well done for receiving your trophies, medals and player of the match awards.

Reception Addyson and Eva-Rose.

Year 1 Finnley J and Finley B.

Year 2 Finley and Bea.

Dance

Well done to the following for achieving their dance awards.



Year 1 Grace, Freya, Lyra S, Mabel, Ellena, Sophie, Mia and Alicia.

Year 2 Lucy, Nancy, Anabelle R, Alexia, Mya and Isla.



Year 1 Leo and Freddie.

Martial Arts

Congratulations for your achievements in Karate and Tae Kwon Do.

Have a safe and happy Easter from all at Telford Infant School.